
NEWSLETTER

08.07.2024 1.30pm KS2 Performance – VIPs 
only
09.07.2024 6pm – KS2 Performance
10.07.2024 6pm – KS2 Performance
11.07.2024 1.30pm – KS2 Matinee Performance
17.07.2024 2.30pm – Leavers Assembly (invites 
sent out 27.6.24)
18.07.2024 Leavers BBQ (details to follow)
22.07.2024 PTA Break the Rules Day (details to 
follow)
23.07.2024 End of Term 6
02.09.2024 INSET Day (school closed to pupils)
03.09.2024 INSET Day (school closed to pupils)
04.09.2024 INSET Day (school closed to pupils
05.09.2024 Start of Term 1

Dear families,

Attendance at Sports Day this week was superb, thank you for taking the time to attend and supporting all 

our children. It’s always a special event in our school calendar and heartening to see our children enjoy it so 
much…and you as parents as well!

Our term continues at a fast pace; transition day was enjoyed by all and our Year 6 enterprise week has 

been undertaken successfully this week. We are now looking forward to the performance from Years 5 and 
6 in Magpie Manor – the rehearsals sound incredible. 

In a few final staffing updates, Mrs Summers-Burrows will be staying at the school and will move to 

Braeburn Class alongside Mrs Davies in the Autumn. Mrs Gooding enjoyed her last day with us yesterday 
and we wish her all the very best in her new role, of which we know she will be tremendous.

Finally, it is with sadness we will be saying farewell to Rev Andrew Hiscox, who is moving onto a new 

parish in Gloucester. We would like to wish him all the very best for the future and thank him for all his 

support of our school. 

We look forward to enjoying the final few weeks of term and thank you for continued support. We wish you 
all a lovely weekend.

Mrs Lorna Richardson - Executive Headteacher

Kind regards

Lorna Richardson

Please could we have all library and laureate books 
back in school by Monday 15th July, so that we can check 

through our stock ready for September.  Thank you!

The Lost Property bins are currently overflowing 
again! Please check regularly for missing items.  
The bins will be emptied at the end of term and 

unclaimed items will be put in the recycling bin.

We still have some spare tickets available 

for the KS2  Mystery at Magpie Manor – 

check with the office if you would like any 

more!
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CREW POINTS FOR LAST WEEK

CREW POINTS FOR THIS WEEK

REFLECTION

Safeguarding our children is everyone’s responsibility

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Miss Angie Stevens

 Deputy Safeguarding Leads: Mrs Lorna Richardson, Mrs Sara Gooding, Mrs Sam Momber-Blake

MUTUAL RESPECT
Learning Power British Value

Our goal is a nurturing 
community that expects respect, 

encourages creativity and 
embraces aspiration 

w.c  24.06.24 Work Work Conduct Conduct

Week Term Week Term

Milligan 20 97 20 80

Carroll 15 77 15 61

Wilson 23 96 17 68

Zephaniah 7 92 10 49

w.c 01.07.24 Work Work Conduct Conduct

Week Term Week Term

Milligan 32 129 49 129

Carroll 32 109 38 99

Wilson 24 120 30 98

Zephaniah 29 121 45 94
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Congratulations to the following pupils, who have achieved Bronze Awards:

Milligan: Seren (Ashton), Arthur (Ashton)
Carroll: Lucas (Ashton) 
   
   

And to the following pupils who have achieved Silver Awards:
  
Milligan: Milly (Braeburn), Esmee (Redstreak), Megan (Redstreak)
Carroll: Isabelle (Redstreak), Arthur (Redstreak)
Wilson: Albert (Braeburn), Emilia (Redstreak), Rudy (Braeburn), Pippa (Redstreak), 

Paddy (Hasting)  
Zephaniah: Cooper (Braeburn)    
 
 

Also, to the following pupils who have achieved Gold Awards:

Milligan: Jayon (Braeburn), Saesha (Hasting), Darci B (Hasting)
Carroll: Kezia (Hasting), Samuel (Hasting)
Wilson: Adrianna (Hasting)
Zephaniah: Aggie (Hasting) 
  

And to the following pupils who have achieved Ruby Awards:
 
Carroll: Ava (Hasting)
Zephaniah: Lottie (Hasting)   
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OUR OLD UNIFORM BEING PUT TO GOOD USE!

A little while ago, we donated some old school uniform to a charity, which sent it to 
Jolaurabi Primary School, near Mombasa, Kenya.  We are delighted to have received this 
photograph of a little boy wearing the uniform, and very smart he looks too!  We are so 
pleased that our old uniform is being put to such good use.

WANTED – CHURCHILL UNIFORM!
We have had a request for second hand Churchill uniform (‘Windsor’ 

uniform with blue collars).  If anyone has any they no longer need, 
please contact the school office and we can pass it on.

  Many thanks in advance!
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Children – unleash your creativity with this year’s Summer Reading Challenge, Marvellous Makers! 

The Summer Reading Challenge is a FREE holiday activity for children. It’s all about reading for fun, aiming to 

improve children’s reading skills and confidence. The Challenge runs every year throughout the summer 

holidays, and all children aged 4-11 are welcome to take part! 

Children can read anything they like (really – anything!) and collect free rewards for their reading. Just pop into 

your local library or visit summerreadingchallenge.org.uk to sign up. Whether you're a budding artist or a 

dreamer of distant worlds, there’s sure to be a book to inspire you on our shelves.

This year, we're painting outside the lines and dancing to the rhythm of our own stories with a challenge 

focused on creativity! Children will be able to find new reads linked to their favourite creative arts, and access 

free activities at the library. From dance to drawing, junk modelling to music, there’s something for everyone. 

The Summer Reading Challenge is developed by The Reading Agency and delivered in partnership with public 

libraries. This year’s theme has been developed in partnership with Create, a leading charity bringing the 

creative arts to those who need it most. The bespoke illustrations for Marvellous Makers are created by the 

brilliant illustrator, Natelle Quek. The Challenge starts on Saturday 6th July and runs until Saturday 14th 

September across all North Somerset libraries.

So, young creators, are you ready to set off on an adventure that celebrates your artistic spirit? The chapter is 

yours to write, and the canvas awaits your touch.
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